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    13th June 2023  
  
  
  

Re: Year 2 Educational Visit – Kew Gardens  
Tuesday 4th July  

  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
To help the children to consolidate their learning about plants, habitats and the rainforests, we will be 
visiting Kew Gardens on Tuesday 4th July. The children will have opportunities to see a range of different 
plants, and experience what a rainforest feels and looks like.   
  
We will be leaving school promptly at 9:00 am and will travel by coach to the gardens. We will be 
returning to school by the end of the school day.  
  
Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip, and we will also need parent helpers.  You can order a 
packed lunch using the link below on or before 22/06/2023.  
  
If you are able to travel with your child’s class let us know using this link on or before 22/06/2023.  We 
would like parent helpers to be at school for 8.50 am.  All volunteers will be informed in advance of the 
trip.  There is a cost of £10.00 for the trip.  
  
For the trip, please ensure your child has the following:  
  

 comfortable walking shoes  
 sensible clothing appropriate to the weather  
 suncream if the weather is hot  
 a packed lunch unless you have ordered one in advance from the school  
 any medical requirements e.g. asthma inhalers  
 at least 1 drink - one of which should be a refillable water bottle  

  
Yours faithfully,  
  
Kate, Sarah and Shona  
Year 2 Teachers  
  
   

 

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/s1sg7rpr0qmht5f/

